
 

 

 

 

 

Latest Update - 24th March  

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Balancing working from home and trying to run your own domestic school is no easy task 

- I share your pain!!! 

 

Last night's announcement from the Prime Minister, although requiring a lot of 

commitment from people, was very welcome and will hopefully go a long way to 

preventing us from becoming Europe's next Italy. 

 

Once again, I would like to thank all of the parents who are keyworkers who have been 

able to arrange for their children to not be in school.  This reduces the unnecessary 

contact and the risks to staff here in school. 

 

I am emailing with advice about a change to the dress code policy that we are operating 

in school during this partial closure as it may be something that you wish to undertake 

as part of your domestic routine.  This follows the advice given to those in the NHS 

and any keyworker coming into contact with people outside of their household unit: 

 

From now on students attending school should not wear their school uniform 

Clean clothes must be worn each day 

Long hair must be tied up 

When you arrive home all clothing should be removed and put straight into the washing 

machine. (Parents should minimise contact with clothing and wash hands after touching) 



 

 

You should shower immediately, including your hair 

If you are out there delivering food, serving customers in supermarkets or providing 

any other of the frontline services that are helping to get us through this period of 

time, please follow this guidance if you can. 

 

We continue to pray for the country and the world at this time.  Remember, the most 

important thing that you can do right now if you are not a keyworker is stay at home.   

 

Best wishes, 

Mr Steven Haycocks 


